
International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers

August 14, 2003                                                       

        

Negotiations to Resume Friday Morning

 

WASHINGTON, DC—Negotiations between the IBEW, Communications Workers of America and 
Verizon will resume Friday, August 15 in Washington, D.C. with Federal Mediation and Conciliation 
Service Director Peter J. Hurtgen.  

More than 20,000 IBEW members covered by the agreement have worked past an August 2 
deadline while bargaining continued at regional tables in Rye, New York and Washington, D.C.  
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